Dear Sarah and Karen,

Thank you so very much for the at home professional development kit. When I returned home after a long day of school, I was surprised to find a package on my doorstep. When I opened it, tears were brought to my eyes. Truly. Even writing this note now makes me emotional. This has been a trying year and being remembered by you and the Bildner Center means so much. I am so excited to read Nowhere in Africa and to watch the movie. The popcorn and candy – what a cute, thoughtful touch!! A couple of days before I received the package, I was thinking about last fall, and how much I loved going up to Rutgers on Thursday nights, walking through campus and then studying the Holocaust under the guidance of scholars, in the company of other educators who value Holocaust education. I was missing those days, for sure. This professional development kit couldn't have come at a better time! Thank you for thinking of us and including us in the film festival. It means so much that the Bildner Center values teachers so much. I am so grateful to be affiliated with the Bildner Center. From the bottom of my heart, thank you.

## Ms. Erica Galinski

Academic Supervisor Social Studies, Classical & World Languages, Music Global Studies Magnet Program Freehold Township High School